
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

A28 CANTERBURY ROAD,  
BIRCHINGTON & MARGATE 

 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER JULY 2019 

 
To allow essential carriageway resurfacing works to be carried out, 

Kent County Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit 
through traffic on sections of the A28 Canterbury Road between 

Birchington and Margate. 

 
Phased overnight closures are planned from Monday 8 July 2019 

onwards. 
 

Closures are from 19:30 hours through until approximately 05:00 
hours each night. 

 
A28 Canterbury Road will be closed in 3 main phases, with the current 

planned dates as follows  
 

A28 CANTERBURY ROAD, BIRCHINGTON – closures on nights of 8 July 
to 13 July 2019 inclusive 

Closures between the junctions with Quex View Road and Kent 
Gardens 

Alternative route via A299 Thanet Way, Canterbury Road West, 

Hengist Way, Lord of the Manor Interchange, A256 Haine Road, New 
Haine Road, A254 Margate Road, Ramsgate Road, B2052 College Road, 

Hartsdown Road and King George V Avenue 
 

A28 CANTERBURY ROAD, MARGATE – closures nights of 15 July to 22 
July inclusive excluding Sunday 

Closures between the junctions with Old Crossing Road and George V 
Avenue 

Alternative route as above 

PUBLIC 

NOTICE 



 
A28 MARINE TERRACE, MARGATE – closures nights of 23 July to 1 

August inclusive, weekdays only  
Alternative route via B2052 King George V Avenue, Hartsdown Road, 

Beatrice Road, (College Road in opposite direction) B2052 College 
Road, A255 St Peter’s Road, Ramsgate Road, Queen’s Avenue, Eaton 

Road, Belgrave Road, A28 Marine Terrace and Canterbury Road 
 

Various side-roads will be closed at their junctions with the A28 as the 
works progress, with access to them continuing from their other 

junctions and signposted diversions. 
 

Personnel will be on site at certain locations to allow managed access 
for residents when it is safe to do so, but there are likely to be delays 

and certain times when this is not possible for safety reasons. 

 
Local access to the remainder of A28 Canterbury Road continues from 

either direction up to where the road is closed at any time, but there 
will be no through access during these works. 

 
These works are part of an extensive resurfacing programme which is 

subject to weather and other factors that may potentially cause 
changes at short notice; every effort will be made to keep as close as 

possible to the planned dates, and any changes will be publicised. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 

 


